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FULL TIME KS2 CLASS TEACHER – 2 posts 
 
Required from 1 September 2019  
Temporary post for one year initially. 
 
Required from 1 January 2020 
Temporary post for two terms initially 
 
Horsford Primary School is seeking to appoint KS2 class teachers to teach mixed age classes, one in 
Year 3/4, the other in Year 5/6. 
 
We are seeking to appoint positive, creative, enthusiastic and committed teachers to join our 
professional, hardworking, friendly and supportive team. 
 
As a successful applicant you will:  
 

 Be an exemplary classroom practitioner with high expectations for all learners 

 Have knowledge and experience of KS2  

 Be child centred and committed to the ethos of our school 

 Be committed to raising standards 

 Be excited about education 

 Have good interpersonal and organisational skills  

 Be committed to engaging in the whole life of our school 

 Be able to see children as individuals with learning needs, seeing the opportunities not the 
hurdles 

 Be keen to be part of a team, prepared to constantly review your practice and strive for 
excellence 

 Have a sound knowledge of positive behaviour management strategies 

 Be positive and have a keen sense of humour  
 
In return we can offer you: 
 

 A forward thinking, thriving school federation of schools 

 An opportunity to work closely with a highly supportive, very enthusiastic and skilled team of 
teachers and support staff 

 Very supportive governing body and parents 

 High quality professional development opportunities 

 
Please send your application form by the closing date. Application forms can be downloaded from this 
website and completed forms sent to head@nebula.norfolk.sch.uk  
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Please provide a current email address, as invitations to interview will be made by email. 
If you have not heard from us by 12th July you should assume your application was not successful on 
this occasion. We regret that we cannot offer individual feedback to those who are not called for 
interview. 
 
Closing date: 8th July 2019 (12 noon) 
 
We would welcome visits to the school, please contact the Head of School on 01603 897938. 
  
The school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children in our care and expects 
all staff and volunteers to share that commitment. Appointment to the post is subject to a successful 
DBS check. We are an equal opportunities employer. 
 
The post is likely to come under the requirements of the Childcare (Disqualification) 2009 Regulations 
and the successful applicant will be required to complete a declaration form to establish whether they 
are disqualified under these regulations. 

 


